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2 April 2023 
 
Cindy Davis, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Will Coffman 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL  35213 
 
Re: Letter of Support – Steve L. McDaniel 
 
Dear Ms. Davis, 
 
Please accept this letter as full support and endorsement of the entire membership of the Capital District 
NYSBOC. It is with great pleasure and honor that we endorse Mr. Steve McDaniel for the position of 
Director at Large of the ICC Board of Directors.  
 
Steve has served as our state president and has been a driving force for Code Development of NYSBOC 
members. Repeatedly Steven has proven his leadership and loyalty to our cause. His tireless efforts and 
numerous hours to educate and advise on the past and current code cycles have made NYS one of the 
leaders in code development.  
 
Mr. McDaniel has shown his commitment to the building codes profession and to the ICC through his 
service and devoted his efforts to moving the ICC forward in meeting the challenges of ensuring 
building safety. 
 
You will find Steve to dive head first into projects and achieve results. It is an honor for our Chapter of 
NYSBOC to have someone carry on the hard work and efforts to continue ICC to be the leaders in Code 
Development and Building safety. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our letter of endorsement for Mr. Steve McDaniel.  If I can be of 
any further assistance, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Daniel A. Sherman 
President 
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